
 

20 CENTURY HILL DRIVE, LATHAM, NY 12110 O (518) 640-8575  Kevin.Egan@Charter.com 
 

Kevin Egan 
Director of Government Affairs 

March 21, 2022 
 
 
Re: Charter Communications – Upcoming Changes  
 
Dear Municipal Official: 
 
This letter will serve as an update to a notice Spectrum Northeast, LLC previously sent to you on 
February 28, 2022 that Story TV Satellite Feed would be added to SPP Expanded Basic & 
Standard Tier HD on channels 156 and 489 on or around March 28, 2022. 
 
The new launch date for Story TV will now occur on or around May 15, 2022, on the channel 
lineup serving your community. 
 
For a complete channel lineup, visit www.spectrum.com/channels. 
 
If you have any questions about this matter, please feel free to contact me at 518-640-8575 or 
via email at kevin.egan@charter.com.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kevin Egan 
Director, Government Affairs 
Charter Communications 
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